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iJ 4 r The year 2001 in the Short house was good despite the national 
tragedy that has touched all of our lives. So what about the Family? 
F~rst of all we had a new addition to our household. The Kids have 
been bugging us for seven years to get a dog They mlssed the 
dogs we had in Mex~co when they were growlng up. 

School 2 years early. She was 
the first student in the history of 
the school to do that. 

Carol a,nd I were taking a stroll on the last day of May. We dis- 
cussed the big "IF" ... what would that dog be like? The next day 
someone gave us a Jack Russell I Rat Terrier mix. The Lord gave 
us the desires of our hearts. We named him Jack. He keeps Carol 
company while I'm away and the Children are at work. 

That is enough dotting on the dog. Mr. Josh turned 24 in December 
he took a break from community college to try and catch up on his 
bills. He is planning to go back into military service (ARMY) and or 
study diesel mechanics at a community college in the fall. 

Amy is now 19 & has a beau. His name is Todd, and she is serious 
about wanting to get hitched when he finishes college (approx. 2 
years.). She has been attending community college and cared for a 
special needs child most of the year. Currently She and Sarah are 
hopping cars at Sonic. 



Sarah at 16 graduated two years early from high school! 
She is working two jobs from 7 am till 12 am. She is a 
Spanish speaking telemarketer by day and Sonic by 
night. She is trying to save money to buy a car and go to 
community college in the fall. I never imagined that all 
three of my children would be in college at the same time. 

Carol is Carol, faithful and strong. Hard working serving 
the tord and her family she continues to provide us with 
herwisdom and envelops us with her love. She loves that 
rare, once in a blue moon, peaceful night at home with 
PBS, pop corn and of course "Jack". We look forward to 
serving the Lord together with you in 2002, 

In Christ's love, 

All contributions are tax deductible 
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I. 
(Lee Shod Ministries International) 


